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IMPORTANT DATES 

 

SEPTEMBER 

Friday 5th                      

Book Club due 

Sunday 14th                                
Daffodil Parade  

Friday 19th    

Parent Opinion Survey 
due (Selected families)                                      
Last day of term 2 
Assembly 1.45pm                  
Early dismissal 2.30pm 
 

OCTOBER 

Term 4 Monday 6th  
First day of term 
Friday 17th                    
Family Bush Dance 
Tylden Town Hall 

 
NOVEMBER                                           
Thu 6th –Fri 7th                                          
Gr3 PGL Camp 
 
 

 

 Principal’s Message 

 

Term 3 Week 6       

Friday 29th Aug 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

What an amazing School Concert Tylden Primary 

School put on last Friday. The students worked so 

hard in their preparation, and I think we can all 

agree it showed in their performances!                

Congratulations to all students who participated 

and demonstrated not only courage but also their 

personal best in getting up on the big stage to        

perform. Thank you to everyone who supported 

this amazing event, we could not do it without you! 

Ms Louise Farrelly has added a special thank you 

section later in this newsletter. 

Today we celebrated Book Week, "Book an Adven-

ture!". It was wonderful to see so many students 

take part in the celebration through dressing up and 

participating in some fun literacy activities in their 

house teams. Thank you to our hard working       

teachers for organising these activities. 

We are now past the halfway point of the term and 

although it seems 2026 is still in the distant future, 

we are beginning to plan for classes for next year. 

The school has now sent offers of  enrolment to our 

Prep families for 2026 and we would be grateful to 

hear from any families who may have changes of 

circumstances and may be moving away from 

Tylden Primary next year. Could you please let the 

office know of any changes for next year as soon as 

possible, as it helps us ensure we can provide the 

best possible learning experiences for 2026. 

At Tylden Primary School, attendance matters to us, 

however we have had a high number of unwell 

students over the past few weeks. If your child / 

children are unwell, please ensure that you keep 

them home so that they can rest and recover.  

I would like to remind families that at pick up and 

drop off times it is essential that cars are parked in 

the appropriate parking areas and that we are all 

vigilant of our children near the road. Parking is not 

permitted within the school crossing zone and 

please be respectful of our neighbours by not park-

ing across driveways. Also please ensure we all obey 

the signed speed limits around the school zone, 

especially during pick up and drop off times. 

Today is Mr Bracher’s last day with us before he 

begins his new adventure as an Education Improve-

ment Leader (EIL) role for the Department of Educa-

tion. We wish Paul all the very best for his new role 

and look forward to his return to Tylden Primary 

School. Vanessa Thomson will be teaching Mr 

Bracher’s class on Monday and Wednesday and Sue 

Redman will be teaching the class on Tuesday, 

Thursday and Friday until the end of this term.   

I hope everyone has a lovely weekend. 

Kind regards, 

Bree Sliwczynski 
Principal 
breeana.sliwczynski@education.vic.gov.au 

 

Sophie 

Isabelle 

CHARLIE AND THE CHOCOLATE FACTORY 

Pictured: Our fabulous grade 6 cast 
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THIS WEEK IN SAKGP 

Book club orders are due Friday 5th September.  Preferred 

payment is online using the scholastic Loop system, paying 

with your credit card, or cash only to the school.   

WALK TO REMEMBER IN SEPTEMBER 

Today was a menu all about trying food and flavours that you may 
not normally choose. A beautifully purple Beetroot and Herb Risotto 
was full of fresh herbs from our school garden. Most children had    
a try and found that it was very tasty – Raphy even managed 4       
servings!! We also made the best Baguettes and a Rocket salad. 

CHARLIE AND THE CHOCLATE FACTORY 
Thank you to all parents and families for attending the school concert last Friday. I hope you enjoyed it as much as I did!   

To all the Year 6 and Year 3 performers, the backstage crew, the singers and Alisha and Jeff for the spectacular music, thank 
you for all your hard work, you should be proud of an outstanding performance. Congratulations to all students in perform-
ing the class dances, they were spectacular.  Thank you to all staff for your assistance in preparing the students for their class 
dances.  

A huge thank you to Natalie Davis, Beth and Glen Johnson, for helping with stage sets and the slide shows and to all parents 
and staff who transported the sets and props to and from Sacred Heart College.  

Congratulations to the program front cover winners and thank you to Liv for all your hard work in getting the programs     
prepared.  This years program winners: Holly M, Owen, George, Tia. Tom, Dylan, Bea H, Ella T, Henry J & Gwenny, Olivia & 
Julian 

Thank you to all the parents who donated items for the raffles.  

Louise Farrelly  Performing Arts Teacher. 

KYNETON DAFFODIL ROYALS 
Congratulations to Callum & Freya 

who are representing Tylden     

Primary School at this years 

Kyneton Daffodil Festival. They 

attended the official opening and 

were crowned part of the royal 

family. We have no doubt they are 

going to do a wonderful job. 

The Daffodil parade will be on  

Sunday 14th September I hope you 

can join us. 

Throughout September Mr Miller will be walking. The goal 
is for him to walk 150km over the course of the month of 
September to raise awareness and money for research 
into fighting Pancreatic Cancer. A cause that is very close 
to his heart. He will be walking daily at school around the 
oval or the basketball court or if the weather is as bad as 
today, the big shed at lunch 
times and would like to invite 
students to walk with him if they 
wish.  

Mr Miller says that if he does 
reach the goal of 150kms then he 
will continue to walk to see just 
how far he can go.  

Anyone wanting to help with a 
donation can visit the office 
throughout September, we have 
a QR code that links to a donation page.   Lets support Mr 
Miller on his Remember September 150+km walk. 

BOOK CLUB 
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CHARLIE AND THE CHOCOLATE FACTORY 
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CHARLIE AND THE CHOCOLATE FACTORY 





 
COMMUNITY NEWS 

 

 

We respectfully acknowledge the Traditional Owners of country throughout Victoria  

and pay respect to the ongoing living cultures of First Peoples. 

Our School Values are: Integrity—Personal Best—Kindness—Resilience—Creativity  


